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We Are Stanley Strong!

Our "Paw"some Wildcats!

Overview:
Paw Winners
All Stanley Families
In-Person Families
Virtual Families
Counselors Corner
Notes From the Nurse
PTO

Kindergartners - Cael W, Amelia V, & Anaya U
1st Graders - Gwen S, A’ziah H, & Quenell P

https://s.smore.com/u/833fdfb5eadd643672dd61deeebefdff.jpg


All Stanley Families

2nd Graders - Stefano M, Eva S & Nick O
3rd Graders - Max P & Luca P

4th Graders - Zachary T, Ryan R, & Brayden V
5th Graders - Barrett S & Ellie F

Special thanks to PTO and Nurse Karen for getting Stanley
students excited today!

We had two super fun virtual assemblies today recognizing students and having fun. Plus! We
had some really fun classroom parties today too!
 
Enjoy your spring break,
Shannon Adams, Ed.D.
Principal
Stanley Elementary

Last day of school announced for 2020-21



The district has determined the last day of school for students for 2020-21. The last day for
students in grades K-11 will be a half-day on Friday, May 28, assuming there are no unforeseen
circumstances causing us to cancel school. Students in the early childhood programs will
have their last day on Thursday, May 27.
High school �nals will be full-days on Wednesday, May 26; Thursday, May 27; and a half-day on
Friday, May 28. For more information, or to subscribe to the district calendar, visit
www.bluevalleyk12.org/calendar.

Blue Valley Summer Explorations

Enrollment is Open!
Looking for engaging summer learning opportunities for your child? Check out Blue Valley’s
Summer Explorations program, which features a wide array of one-week hands-on experiences
that put fun at the forefront of learning. From STEMtopia, to Carpenter’s Corner, to Cooking
Cool Cultural Foods - there is something for everyone. Enrollment begins at 8 a.m. on March 8
and remains open through 4 p.m. on March 29. All summer programs will be held in-person
unless otherwise noted. The district will continue to employ appropriate COVID-19 mitigation
practices during summer programs for safe learning environments. Additional information
about the summer explorations programs can be found online at
www.bluevalleyk12.org/summerprograms.

End of Quarter Information

Viewing Canvas Courses and Third Quarter Grades 
At the end of each quarter, courses in Canvas will conclude and will no longer be visible on the
Canvas app and website. Courses for this year’s third quarter will conclude on March 12th at
11:59pm. Report cards will be generated and families will be able to view third-quarter grades
on ParentVUE at the end of the day on March 26th.
 
How do I view my child’s report card?

Log in on ParentVue.
Select your elementary student’s name.
In the left navigation bar, choose Report Card.

If you have questions about Standards Based Grading as you view your child’s report card,
please review the information found on the Elementary Report Card resource page.
 
Each new quarter, classroom teachers will publish their next quarter Canvas course. As
courses are published, students and families will again be able to see current courses on the
Canvas app and Canvas website. For Canvas parent resources, visit
www.bluevalleyk12.org/canvas.
 

Durham Bus Information

http://www.bluevalleyk12.org/calendar
http://www.bluevalleyk12.org/summerprograms
https://bvpo.bluevalleyk12.org/
https://bvusd.instructure.com/courses/48751
http://www.bluevalleyk12.org/canvas


Click here to sign up for bus text communications:
https://my.textcaster.com/asa/Default.aspx?ID=0dcd17bc-7f9b-4db6-b57c-ee3c1a41061f.
 
Or you can email mmerchant@petermannbus.com with your phone number, carrier name, zip
code, school and bus numbers to get signed up.
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School Yearbooks

https://my.textcaster.com/asa/Default.aspx?ID=0dcd17bc-7f9b-4db6-b57c-ee3c1a41061f
mailto:mmerchant@petermannbus.com
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/6025980e064ab19366d0d9df


Stanley will again be using TreeRing this school year to publish and print our yearbook! You
will purchase your Stanley yearbook DIRECTLY from the TreeRing site, not through the PTO
website or Parentvue. Parents will be able to upload all school-related pictures with an app on
their iPhones directly to speci�c folders.
 
Those photos will then be used to design and create the yearbook! There is also the option for
you to create your own 2-page spread to be printed at the end of the book, personalized with
your very own pictures, just for your student, included in the price! This all can be done from
your desktop computers, as well!!
 
**It is currently not compatible with Android, so for us Android users, we can upload pictures
on our desktops from Facebook, Google photos, Dropbox, etc. directly to the Stanley TreeRing
folders! Lots of photos at once!!



Stanley Event Calendar

 
 
March 15-19: Spring Break
March 22: Professional Learning Day. No School 
March 23: Stanley Night Fundraiser at Burg & Barrel
March 24: VirtualED pick-up day (late because of Spring Break)
April 7: Science State Assessment for Virtual Students @ 9:00
April 14: ELA/Math State Assessment for Virtual Students @
9:00
April 14: VirtualED pick-up day 
April 21: ELA/Math State Assessment for Virtual Students @ 9:00
April 23: No school, professional learning day 
April 27: Stanley Night Fundraiser at Panera
May 5: VirtualED pick-up day
May 11-12: Field Days
May 25: Stanley Night Fundraiser at Freddy's
May 26: VirtualED pick-up day (pick up yearbooks/summer school materials)

March, April, May and June Specials Schedules

There are folders for First Days of School, Family Fun Run, etc. No need to caption each
picture!
 
YEARBOOKS ARE NOT ORDERED THROUGH THE PTO WEBSITE! They must be ordered
directly from families on the TreeRing website www.treering.com
 
There are instructions on how to upload your photos and learn how to customize some of the
pages in your child's yearbook!
 
To order go to www.TreeRing.com/validate and enter Stanley's passcode: 10152415384287
 
Please contact Sheri Buxton with any questions! buxton.sheri@gmail.com

http://www.treering.com/
https://www.treering.com/validate?fbclid=IwAR2L14f7aMKGp0ctlx3nOrdT1c-HJLLx4mSzdhV_-5_QNl6Eg9BMegWbCT0
mailto:buxton.sheri@gmail.com
https://s.smore.com/u/e5f5413912ded9d1b819eb26d1f0f704.png
https://s.smore.com/u/3ba9081fa6aa5c6655df007c89f06c03.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/607877ea98618b44fe89f4795967aa9c.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/bdb381c766215362154ce910372957e6.jpg


In-Person Families

Food and Nutrition Communication

Free Student Meal information 
https://www.bluevalleyk12.org/Page/34300 
 
 
Online Payment System
https://www.bluevalleyk12.org/Page/34304

Meal Account Access

REGISTER STUDENT MEAL ACCOUNT(S)
 
All families participating in the district’s meal service program must set up an account with
the district’s point of sale software, TITAN School Solutions, to pay meal fees if they you
choose to use the online payment system to purchase other items beyond 1 breakfast and 1
lunch daily. To register, go to family.titank12.com and click Sign Up Today! to get started, or
download the TITAN Family Connect app (available in the Apple Store and Google Play) to
register on your mobile device.
 
 
 
HOW TO REGISTER
1. Register
Register at family.titank12.com (Use Safari or Chrome) 
Or download Titan Family Connect from the Apple Store or Google Play. 
Click on Sign up today!
 
 
2. Con�rm Email
Con�rm your email address by clicking on the email veri�cation link sent to your email
address.
 
 

https://www.bluevalleyk12.org/Page/34300
https://www.bluevalleyk12.org/Page/34304
http://family.titank12.com/
https://apps.apple.com/us/app/titan-family-connect/id1408924642
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.titank12.family.mobile&hl=en_US
http://family.titank12.com/
https://apps.apple.com/us/app/titan-family-connect/id1408924642
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.titank12.family.mobile&hl=en_US


Virtual Ed Families

3. Sign in
Now you can sign in at family.titank12.com or Titan Family Connect App using your email and
password.

VirtualEd Pick-Up Dates

March 24 (Later due to Spring Break.)
April 14
May 5
May 26 (Pick up for yearbooks or summer school materials)

Nurse's Notes

Growth and Development is an important part of our health curriculum for 4th and 5th graders.
Below are the links to the content given during our Growth and Development lesson and we
would like for our virtual students to have access to this information as well. We encourage
these videos by P&G about the fundamentals of adolescent development and puberty
education to be reviewed with your child.
 
the coed version for 5th grade:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tKfJ8w7XX6E&list=PLRyQfUYbMgkcDFrBl_HVmTuLS_ut-
MykU&index=1
 
the girl version for 4th grade:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OR1XJZ0xRSo&list=PLRyQfUYbMgkcDFrBl_HVmTuLS_ut-
MykU&index=2
 
the boy version for 4th grade:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=G57Suq7JpQE&list=PLRyQfUYbMgkcDFrBl_HVmTuLS_ut-
MykU&index=3

American Heart Association: Heart Heroes

At the next virtual family materials pick-up on February 3rd there will be packets from the
American Heart Association for the Kids Heart Challenge. Please keep your eye out for this
exciting and educational fundraiser activity to support heart health.
 
Download the Kids Heart Challenge app or go to heart.org/KHC

http://family.titank12.com/
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DtKfJ8w7XX6E%26list%3DPLRyQfUYbMgkcDFrBl_HVmTuLS_ut-MykU%26index%3D1&data=02%7C01%7Cjcollier%40bluevalleyk12.org%7C5ccccb5227a64a6abc8608d7baff0e09%7C860750e7ae5b49d7b729809e707ab53c%7C0%7C0%7C637183479355692316&sdata=2lYO257kWAm6zeh4VzDArzNJG9Ut1DyXJLkmp%2ByOD1c%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DOR1XJZ0xRSo%26list%3DPLRyQfUYbMgkcDFrBl_HVmTuLS_ut-MykU%26index%3D2&data=02%7C01%7Cjcollier%40bluevalleyk12.org%7C5ccccb5227a64a6abc8608d7baff0e09%7C860750e7ae5b49d7b729809e707ab53c%7C0%7C0%7C637183479355702312&sdata=FKmrZ763gUH0G6HSR45jrqCtW5HF4otJ08xxSi0dzgQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DG57Suq7JpQE%26list%3DPLRyQfUYbMgkcDFrBl_HVmTuLS_ut-MykU%26index%3D3&data=02%7C01%7Cjcollier%40bluevalleyk12.org%7C5ccccb5227a64a6abc8608d7baff0e09%7C860750e7ae5b49d7b729809e707ab53c%7C0%7C0%7C637183479355712306&sdata=wUP3No1T0w7DIRt%2BVAQ0KiUOWiQ5GNnB2%2BcWtvRwQSY%3D&reserved=0


Counselor's Corner

Notes from the Nurse

We’ve made it! Spring Break is o�cially here! I’ve had the opportunity to work with 3rd-5th
grade students this week in completing the Panorama Social Emotional Learning Survey for
second semester. The Panorama survey provides our school administration and teachers
important data regarding student opinions of their class, teachers, challenges, emotions, etc.
We are able to take this data and compare �rst semester to second semester and identify
what we are doing right and what we can focus on to better support our students as well. I
hope you all �nd time over break to connect with each other and relax in the less structured
schedule. Big thanks, as always, for sharing your amazing, unique children with us here at
school!
 
Mrs. Nab
 
“Find what brings you joy and go there.” ― Jan Phillips
 

Growth and Development:
 
The Growth and Development curriculum for 4th and 5th grade will be taught on Friday, March
12th 2021. If for any reason you choose to have your child not receive the information in class,
please contact the school nurse to receive an opt-out form. Below are the links to the content.
During instruction students are always encouraged to talk with their parents about concepts
learned in health.
 
the coed version for 5th grade:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tKfJ8w7XX6E&list=PLRyQfUYbMgkcDFrBl_HVmTuLS_ut-
MykU&index=1
 
the girl version for 4th grade:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OR1XJZ0xRSo&list=PLRyQfUYbMgkcDFrBl_HVmTuLS_ut-
MykU&index=2
 
the boy version for 4th grade:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=G57Suq7JpQE&list=PLRyQfUYbMgkcDFrBl_HVmTuLS_ut-
MykU&index=3

Testing Sites

If you have family or friends in the area looking to get a FREE COVID-19 test, here are some
helpful websites Only name phone number or email are required to get a test No insurance

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DtKfJ8w7XX6E%26list%3DPLRyQfUYbMgkcDFrBl_HVmTuLS_ut-MykU%26index%3D1&data=02%7C01%7Cjcollier%40bluevalleyk12.org%7C5ccccb5227a64a6abc8608d7baff0e09%7C860750e7ae5b49d7b729809e707ab53c%7C0%7C0%7C637183479355692316&sdata=2lYO257kWAm6zeh4VzDArzNJG9Ut1DyXJLkmp%2ByOD1c%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DOR1XJZ0xRSo%26list%3DPLRyQfUYbMgkcDFrBl_HVmTuLS_ut-MykU%26index%3D2&data=02%7C01%7Cjcollier%40bluevalleyk12.org%7C5ccccb5227a64a6abc8608d7baff0e09%7C860750e7ae5b49d7b729809e707ab53c%7C0%7C0%7C637183479355702312&sdata=FKmrZ763gUH0G6HSR45jrqCtW5HF4otJ08xxSi0dzgQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DG57Suq7JpQE%26list%3DPLRyQfUYbMgkcDFrBl_HVmTuLS_ut-MykU%26index%3D3&data=02%7C01%7Cjcollier%40bluevalleyk12.org%7C5ccccb5227a64a6abc8608d7baff0e09%7C860750e7ae5b49d7b729809e707ab53c%7C0%7C0%7C637183479355712306&sdata=wUP3No1T0w7DIRt%2BVAQ0KiUOWiQ5GNnB2%2BcWtvRwQSY%3D&reserved=0


or o�cial ID needed. These are PCR tests with an average turnaround time for results of 36-48
hours.
 

1. https://www.gogettested.com/kansas : These are free sites and test all ages. Including
sites such as Shawnee Mission North High School, Johnson County Community College
and Church of the Resurrection. The go get tested sites are expanding everyday as more
sites are secured by KDHE.

2. https://www.hearttoheart.org/jococovid/: Has six more testing events before the end of
the year.

3. https://www.jocogov.org/schedule-covid-19-test (JCDHE continues to offer testing for
ages 5+)

Water Bottles At School:

Please remind your student to bring a water bottle to school, as our drinking fountains are
shut down at this time due to COVID precautions. Our students are very active and even with
decreasing temperatures outside our bodies require hydration throughout the day.

https://www.gogettested.com/kansas
https://www.hearttoheart.org/jococovid/
https://www.jocogov.org/schedule-covid-19-test


Stanley PTO

Stanley PTO Homepage

Karen Ostmeyer
School Nurse

KNOstmeyer@bluevalleyk12.org 913-239-7213

Spirit Wear

Have you ordered your Spirit Wear? All items are on hand and can be delivered the next day.
Get your Spirit Wear today by visiting the PTO website below!
 
https://stanleypto.membershiptoolkit.com/login

https://stanleypto.membershiptoolkit.com/
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